
I am in support of a staff elected representative on the ABC board. 
 
To do away with this position would compromise the integrity of the   
ABC and what it stands for. The question of introducing commercials   
into the ABC's format is a ludicrous proposition. The ABC produces   
and puts on the net and on the air high quality TV and radio   
programming, insightful comment, and no ads to sway programming one   
way or another. It is not appropriate for an independent media   
broadcaster to be commercially funded. It is also hardly necessary,   
given what it gives back financially to the Government. 
 
Sincerely 
Kay McKenzie 




